
 

DC/DC Converters End of Life Notification 

 

                                                            Jun 26, 2013 

Dear Customers, 

 

Please be informed Delta will discontinue products.  For last time buy and 

replacement parts, please refer to below for details. 

 

Discontinued Products        Replacement Products 

Q48SK12018NRFA      Q48SQ12018NRFA 

Q48SK12025NRFA      Q48SQ12025NRFA 

Q48SK12025NRFH         Q48SQ12025NRFH 

Q48SK12033NRFA      Q48SQ12033NRFA 

Q48SK12033NRFH      Q48SQ12033NRFH 

E48SD12020NRFA      E48SC12020NRFA 

 

Delta will accept Last Time Buy Purchase Order for the above mentioned EOL 

products by Sep. 30, 2013 and discontinue the production by Dec. 31, 2013. 

 

Thank you for your immediate attention to this End of Life notification. If you have 

any questions to place a Last Time Buy Order and sample request for 

replacement products, please feel free to contact your sales representative. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jason SH Chen 

Sales & Marketing Manager 

DC Power BU 

Embedded Power Solutions Business Group 

Delta Electronics, Inc.. 

 


